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The article “Splenic Abscess Caused by Clostridium difficile” [GE Port J Gastroenterol 
2023; https://doi.org/10.1159/000533163] by Chee Yik Chang and Bryan Tan has been 
retracted by the Publisher and the Editors on behalf of the authors. After publication of 
the article, the corresponding author contacted the journal and requested retraction of 
their article due to the absence of ethics committee or review board approval for the pub-
lication. While written informed consent was obtained from the patient for the publica-
tion of the article, the authors stated that they did not request nor obtain institutional 
approval for the study prior to submission of their manuscript. The article has therefore 
been retracted.

This is an Open Access article licensed under the Creative Commons 
Attribution-NonCommercial-4.0 International License (CC BY-NC) 
(http://www.karger.com/Services/OpenAccessLicense), applicable to 
the online version of the article only. Usage and distribution for com-
mercial purposes requires written permission.

D
ow

nloaded from
 http://karger.com

/pjg/article-pdf/31/3/224/4236382/000538229.pdf by guest on 19 June 2024


